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May Events 
 

-1 Happy May Day! 
 

-7 Teacher Appreciation Day! 
  

-8 National School Nurse Day! 
 

-9 6:30 PTO Meeting 
 

-10 KQ Ice Cream Social 
 Gr. 1 Reader’s Theater 
  

-13 Gr. 5-6 Musical 
 1:30 Rehearsal@Nasonville 
 6:30 Musical @ HS 
 Scotty’s Pizza Night 
 

-14 Scotty’s Pizza Night 
  

-15 3K School Forest 
 Gr. 4 Food For America 
 

-16 Gr. 6 MS Tour 
 3M School Forest 
 

-17 Gr. 6 Track Day 
 

-20  Officer Friendly 
 

-21 Orchestra Tour 
 Gr. 1 School Forest 
 

-22 Gr. 2 School Forest 
  

-23 Gr. 3 Marshfield Tour 
 

-24 Gr. 5 Heritage Hill 
 

-27 Memorial Day NO SCHOOL 
 

-28 Math Fair  
 

-31 Gr. 5 School Forest 
 

 

June Events 
 

-4 & 5 Talent Show 
 

-6 Gr. 6 Kalahari 
 

-7 Gr. 6 Celebration @ 8:30 
 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL! 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

DON’T FORGET 

TO ORDER 

YOUR 

YEARBOOK!! 

 

 

 

 

RETURN ORDER 

FORMS WITH 

PAYMENT BY  

MAY  15TH
! 



 

PRINCIPAL’S CORNER  
 

Teacher Appreciation 

Week is May 6th  - 10th   

Teacher Appreciation 

Day is May 7th.  

   
 

You don’t have to give an elaborate gift to 

show appreciation.  A homemade card, 

email or student crafted item can serve the 

same purpose.  It goes back to the old 

saying, “It’s not the size of the gift, but the 

thought that counts.”   
 

Teachers put in countless hours behind the 

scenes to plan and prepare for your children 

daily.  There is not a weekend that goes by 

that you won’t find staff members working 

at Nasonville School. 

 

 A Little Appreciation Goes a Long 

Way! 
 

 

 
KNOWLEDGE QUEST UPDATE 

 
As you can see from our 

May calendar, the 

children will have many 

opportunities to celebrate 

their year of hard work.  Thanks to your 

support of Knowledge Quest, the cost to you 

for these adventures will be relatively small.   

 

This school year, your 

Knowledge Quest contributions 

are more than $17,000!  
 

A special thank you to Mrs. LaPointe 

and Mrs. Mortvedt for organizing the 

Knowledge Quest! 

 

 

SPRING CONCERT  

Save the 
Date!! 

The Nasonville 
5th and 6th 
Grade Musical 
will be Monday, May 13th at 6:30 P.M. in 
the High School Auditorium.  

Dress Rehearsal to be held at 1:30 P.M. 
in the Nasonville School gym.  

 

DISTRICT SPEECH CONTEST 
 

 
 
Congratulations to the 5th and 6th grade 

students who represented Nasonville School 

at the District Speech Contest on April 25th: 

Hadlee Hall, Aaron Hansen, Sydney Quarne, 

Abby Huber, Chaz Heiman, Courtney 

Krenn, Jonathan Klumb, Zack Bauer, Grace 

Eddy, Brody Block, Carson Klumb, Devin 

Weis, Cayley Gosney, Rachel Seubert and 

Hannah Ridgway. 

 

Everyone did a Great Job!  Way to go! 
 
 



 

IMPORTANT LUNCH ACCOUNT 
NOTICE 

 

As the year winds down, 

you need to make sure that 

you have enough money in 

your child’s account to pay 

for food purchases for the 

remainder of this school 

year. 

 

We will not allow a student to eat hot 

breakfast or hot lunch after May 15th if 

they have a negative balance in their lunch 

account.   
 

In that situation, a child will need to call 

home and get a cold lunch or ask a parent to 

bring money to school to deposit in their 

account.  Please make sure that you have an 

adequate amount of money in your child’s 

account to get through the remaining days of 

school.   

 

Any money remaining in your child’s 

account at the end of the school year will 

automatically carry over to next year.  

Thank you for your cooperation in this 

matter.  Please feel free to contact Mrs. 

Junco if you have any questions regarding 

your lunch account. 

 
MATH FAIR  
 

The “Math Fair” 

will be here soon!!!   

All of the children 

will be actively involved in problem solving, 

measuring, counting money, identifying 

geometrical shapes, working with 

probability, and recognizing numbers.  The 

sixth grade “game masters,” and big buddies 

will be working hard.  Thank you for the 

generous food contributions.  A very special 

thank you to Mrs. Oertel for organizing 

and overseeing the entire Math Fair! 

LMC NEWS 
 

All LMC materials need to be returned for 

inventory by Friday, May 17th.  Enjoy your 

summer! Be sure you read. 

 

Friends From Afar 
Fall 2019 Camp 
 

October 4-6, 2019  
Weekend host families needed 
(5th & 6th graders) 
 

Nasonville Elementary School and the 

Marshfield community, will be hosting 

approximately 35 students and 3 adult 

chaperones. They will be visiting from 

September 29th through October 10th. Our 

Chinese visitors will be staying at a hotel 

for the majority of their time here. MISEP 

is looking for host families for their 

weekend stay-over for them to enjoy a full 

immersion experience. Host families 

should expect overnight stays for the 

evenings of Friday, October 4th and 

Saturday, October 5th. They will be 

returning to their hotel on the evening of 

Sunday, October 6th. Families interested in 

hosting will receive a reimbursement in 

the amount of $50, per student or 

chaperone, to offset some of the weekend 

expenses.  
 

Any questions please contact: 

Johneen Schwab (M.I.S.E.P Coordinator) 

Marshfield High School 

715-387-8464 ext.4330 
 

“How far we travel in life matters far less 

than those we meet along the way.” 

Mark Twain 
 

Have an AMAZING 
SUMMER BREAK! 



 

  



 

  



 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 


